http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=71854

Jackson Co Sheriff's Office seeking hit-and run driver
(KNZA)--The Jackson County Sheriff's Office is seeking the driver of a pickup
truck involved in a hit-and-run accident early Sunday morning, north of Hoyt.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse says a white Chevy pickup left the scene of an
accident on 118th Road that occurred around 1:30.

Morse said the truck may possibly be a 2005 model. The truck should have heavy
front end damage. The truck will be missing a passenger side running light
assembly and a plastic lower bumper where the fog lights are located.

If anyone has any information, is urged to contact the Jackson County Sheriff’s
Office at 785-364-2251.
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